
Delano Union School District 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Low Performing Student Block Grant Plan  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the 

Delano Union School District, at its Regular Board Meeting to be 

held on February 25, 2019, will hold a public hearing regarding the 

Low Performing Student Block Grant Plan. 

 

The Low Performing Student Block Grant provides funds to serve 

students identified as low-performing on state English language arts 

or mathematics assessment, who are not otherwise identified for 

supplemental grant funding under the Local Control Funding 

Formula (LCFF), or eligible for special education services.   

 

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to discuss the Low Performing 

Student Block Grant Plan and seek community and stakeholder 

input.  The Public Hearing will take place at the regularly scheduled 

board meeting as follows: 

 

 Location:    Cecil Avenue Math & Science Academy-Gymnasium 

      1430 Cecil Avenue - Delano, CA 93215 

 

 Date:      February 25, 2019 

 

 Time:      3:30 p.m. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact April 

Gregerson at (661) 721-5000, Ext. 00188 

 

Rosalina Rivera 

Superintendent 

 

Publish: February 8, 2019 


